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I.       CORRESPONDENCE 
• Letter sent to Senators Saland, Seward and Larkin from Mike Nyerges thanking them for 

agreeing to serve on the new Senate Select Committee on Libraries.
• Follow-up letter to Senator Saland from Mike Nyerges thanking him for agreeing to meet and 

discuss his continued support for increased funding for libraries.
• Article about the Town of Esopus Library’s renewable energy project made possible, in part, 

by New York State Construction Grant funds.
• Follow-up visit letters to Senators Larkin and Seward from Mike Nyerges thanking them for 

their continued support for increased library funding.
• Letter to Mike Nyerges from Senator Saland thanking him for his support of the newly 

formed Select Committee on Libraries and pledging his ongoing support for libraries.
 

       


